
 
 
 

March 9, 2017 
Via Web Filing 

 
 
 
 
International Bureau 
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
RE: Maquoketa Valley Rural Electric Cooperative d/b/a Maquoketa Valley Electric Cooperative 
 ITC-214-20170214-00019   
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
Please accept this transmittal as a supplemental filing to the International Section 214 Application 
submitted by Maquoketa Valley Rural Electric Cooperative d/b/a Maquoketa Valley Electric Cooperative 
in the above mentioned File Number.  After discussion with the FCC Bureau staff, please accept this as 
written clarification that there are no entities with U.S. or Non-U.S. citizenship that hold a 10% or greater 
interest in the company.   
  
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant to Maquoketa Valley Rural Electric Cooperative 
 
tms: FCx1701 
 
Enclosures 
SW/mp 


